Acklin, Tim

From: Paul Holman <pholmanlax@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 4:19 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Lights at the tennis courts

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello,
Adding the lights at the courts this year, completes the project. Please add the lights this year.

Paul Holman
Central girls tennis coach



